

PADMASHREE ANNASAHEB JADHAV BHARTIYA SAMAJ UNNATI MANDAL'S

AMBIKABAI JADHAV MAHILA MAHAVIDYALAYA, VAJRESHWARI



Academic Year: 2022-2023

B.A. II: TUTORIAL: September/October 2022

Subject: English

Date: 29 September 2022

Class: S.Y.B.A.

Semester: III

Marks: 25

Title of Paper: Using English Effectively

Paper Code No: 355301

Q.1) Read the following passage and the questions below:

10

Change is the law of life, spring changes into summer and summer into winter and we come back to spring again. Thus the cycle of seasons move on. Childhood changes into youth and youth into old age which finally declines into death. It is the law of nature that the old order should change and give place to new one. "No change" is the sign of death and extinction.

But in spite of this clear lesson from the pages of nature these are people who always insist on conserving the old. What is old is right for them. 'They would cling to custom, fashions and beliefs as if those were holy. The reason for this was that they held that if they did not do so they would be punished by God. It is these people who have stoned the prophets and thus resisted the Will of God. One fails to understand how these people did not understand that one good custom in the long run is bound to make the word miserable. Where there is a great scope for change, prosperity and happiness are bound to exist.

- 1. What message does this passage give to us?
- 2. What do people fail to understand?
- 3. What do people clean to and why?
- 4. How does the author show that the change is the law of life?
- 5. What lesson do we get from the passage of pages of nature?
- 6. What is the law of nature?
- 7. Why should we accept the change?

- i) Write a letter of inviting Ms Mary Kom as the Chief Guest for the College Annual Day Celebration.
- ii) Write a letter to your English Professor requesting for extending project submission date as you have to attend your brother's wedding.
- iii) Write a letter to the Principal apologizing for creating disturbance in the college corridors.

Best of Luck

Samplage madam



AMBIKABAI JADHAV MAHILA MAHAVIDYALAYA, VAJRESHWARI

FIRST UNIT TEST - DECEMBER 2021

Subject: English CC

Name of Paper: Using English Effectively

Paper Code: 355301

Semester: III

Marks: 25

Choose the correct option from the given below.

- 1. Who is the narrator in "Summer Vacation"?
 - a. Ammu
 - b. Amini
 - c. Muthasi
 - d. Woman

Ans: a. Ammu

- 2. Write the Antonym of 'Praise'.
 - a. appreciate
 - b. gain
 - c. criticize
 - d. rise

Ans: c. criticize

- 3. The writer _____the scene. (Simple Present Tense)
 - a. highlighting
 - b. highlighted
 - c. highlight
 - d. highlights

Ans: d. highlights

- 4. Where did she stand after leaving a party?
 - a. in garden
 - b. in verandah
 - c. near window
 - d. beside door

Ans: b. in verandah

- 5. Write the Synonym of 'Virgin'.
 - a. impure
 - b. pure
 - c. mixture
 - d. jumble

A 1	
Ans: b. pure	
6. My son working very hard.	Annual Control of the Control
a. are	
b. is	
c, am	
d. none	
A Threat Leaving making a transportative for	
Ans: b. is	
7. Where was Achutan born?	
a. Kerala	
b. Hyderabad	
c. Perindri	
d. Phuleri	
Ans: d. Perindri	
8. Riya her nature. (Simple Past Tense)	
a. knew	
c. knowing	
d. know	
Ans: a. knew	
9. Write the synonym of 'diligent'.	
a. lazy	
b. idle	
c. indolent	
d. industrious	
Ans: d. industrious	
10. Where did narrator sat?	
a. on the chair	
b. on the sofa	
c. on the desk	
d. on the ground	
Ans: a. on the chair	
11. She a letter. (Simple Future Tense)	
a. will receiving	
b. shall receives	
c. will receive	
d. shall receive	
Ans: c. will receive	

13. What removes Achutan from his mouth?	
a. Vine	
b. Vada	
c. Bidi	
d. Samosa	
Ans: c. Bidi	contains and in pills
14. My aunts on the new computer. (Present Continuo	ous Tense)
a. is working	
b. are working	
c. was working	
d. were working	
Ans: b. are working	
15. Write the antonym of 'Precise'.	
a. exact	
b. lengthy	
c. particular	
d. strict	
Ans: b. lengthy	
16. Who is the narrator in "The First Party"?	
a. husband	
b. tall woman	
c. waitress	
d. newly married girl	
Ans: d. newly married girl	
17. Raheel the ability to do work properly.	
a. have	
b. has	
c. both	
d. none	
Ans: b. has	
I AAAM	

12. He ____ work very meticulously.

a. does b. do c. is d. am

	c. were driving d. are driving	
	Ans: b. was driving	
	19. Where does Ammu's summer vacation take place?	
	a. Tamilnadu	
	b. Karnataka	
	c. Kerala d. Mahim	
	Ans: c. Kerala	
	20. Rani a fresh sweet.(Simple Present Tense)	
	a. buys b. buy	
	c. buying	
	d. bought	
	Ans: a. buys	
	21. Write the synonym of 'Wrath'.	
	a. happiness	
	b. cheerful c. joy	
	d. anger	
	Ans: d. anger	
,	22. For what a man asked for the narrator?	
	a. to drink	
	b. to learn c. to dance	
	d. to smile	
	Ans: c. to dance	
	23. Wethe seminar. (Future Continuous Tense)	
	a. will be attending	
	b. were attending c. shall be attending	
	d. was attending	
	Ans: c. shall be attending	

18. Mona ----- the car. (Past Continuous Tense)

a. is drivingb. was driving

	24. Rama come soon. a. shall b. will c. both d. none
	Ans: b. will
	25. What kind of work Nani Amma is doing? a. worker b. maid c. rice pounding d. tailor
	Ans: c. rice pounding
	26. You have misbehaved with your teacher during lecture then which letter you will write?
	a. invitation letter b. request letter c. apology letter d. application letter Ans: c. apology letter 27. Write the Antonym of 'respect'. a. disregard b. admire c. esteem d. like Ans: a. disregard 28. What items did the girl offer the narrator? a. Sandwich and fruit b. Sandwich and samosa c. Sandwich and vada d. Sandwich and olive
	Ans: d. Sandwich and olive
a R	29. Intimation letter means
	a. request b. suggestion c. help d. trivial Ans: b. suggestion

30. What is age of grandmother?

a. 50

b. 40

c. 68

d. 78

Ans: c. 68

BEST OF LUCK!



Padmashri Annasaheb Jadhav Bhartiya Samaj Unnati Mandal's

Ambikabai Jadhav Mahila Mahavidyalya, Vajreshwari

Tal. Bhiwandi, Dist. Thane

(Affiliated to S.N.D.T. Women's University, Mumbai)



Academic year 2023-24

Unit test

Class- SYBA Sem III

Subject - English C.C.-III

Title - Effective English

Code No.- 355301

Date- 14.09.2023

Mark-25

Time- 10.00-11.00am

Q.1 Read the passage and answer the following questions.

(5 Marks)

I am one of those people who love the desert. It brings peace to my mind after the daily battle for one's bread. When tired of fighting, the green countryside never lets me forget my worries; Everywhere I see flowers, trees, birds and insects struggling before my eyes, each striving to win even if his own life is the death of another.

In the desert, however, the sun is the master; All others retire before his merciless rays. Only where there is water the desert world gives a rich home to trees and flowers; But in a desert, one must go a long way to find water, otherwise it would not be a desert, so those who love the peace of a treeless and grassless place stand on the top of a rocky mountain and see nothing around them. Sunlit desert. There is no sign of effort or emotion to disturb them. Then strengthens the soul, without rest and in a calm mind. They may return to the struggle for existence in the cities.

- 1. What does the author love about the desert?
- 2. How does the green countryside make the author feel?
- 3. Who is the master in the desert?
- 4. What does the desert world give a rich home to?
- 5. How does the desert strengthen the soul?

Q. 2 Do as directed.		(10 Marks)			
1. Write Antonyms of the follo	(10 marks)				
A) Bitter X	B) Deep X	ie .			
C) Enemy X	D) Sharp X				
E) Under X	F) Vertical X				
2. Write Synonyms of the following					
A) Afraid -	B) Smart –				
C) Difficult -	D) Sprint –				
E) Silent -	F) Garbage -				
). 3 Write a letter. (Any two)		(10 Marks)			
1. A letter of invitation to a birthday party to your friend.					
2. A letter of thanks for showing sympathy during illness.					
3. Letter of congratulations on	success in the competitive exam.				